
AED Subcommittee 
 
1st meeting 
 
29/9/2017 3:00pm 
 
Attending: Sharon Corbett, John Ralfe, Gary Blair, Wayne Chisnall, 
Reinhard Gebhard 
 
It was decided that Reinhard will chair the subcommittee. 
 
Reinhard met Arthur Hawkes on Thursday 28/9, who told him that the 
AED outside the Mapua hall is still some time away. They need funding 
first. This is initiated by the tennis club and probably the bowling club. So 
at this stage we only have to look after the two AED’s at Cushlas and the 
wharf. 
 
Wayne to check with council about funding the necessary replacement 
parts, probably only batteries and pads. 
 
Also Wayne to follow up with MDCA about taking ownership of the 
AED’s. That is a requirement for us to get active. 
 
We need the expiry dates for the batteries and pads of the two AED’s in 
question. Sharon will check the one at Cushlas and John at the wharf. 
 
Reinhard will enter them into his computer with enough warning to get 
spare parts when necessary. 
 
A main question is how we know when they were used. Suggestion to 
have a sticker there to inform the Mapua hall when they were used. 
Reinhard to check with Megan and the hall committee. 
 
It was agreed that Reinhard will send out the address details, phone 
numbers and emails of all five members  to the group.  
 
Meeting closed at 3:30. 
 
 


